
 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings to you all. 

We would like to invite you to our second term parents meeting for the school year 

2023/2024.  This meeting’s purpose is to get feedback whether your child is having a positive or 

negative academic experience in school.  In addition, this meeting shall help you and your child's 

teacher find ways to work together to ensure his/her success in all aspects of life. 

• The meetings will be held as follows: 

1- On Thursday 21st of March at 12:00 pm till 2:00 pm for Upper Primary and 

Preparatory stages. 

2- On Thursday 28th of March at 12:00 pm till 2:00 pm for KG and Lower 

Primary stages. 

 

• Please bear in mind that teachers shall meet with you according to “First come, first 

served”. 

• As it is only 2 hours, so each parent will be meeting each teacher for only 3 minutes. 

• Registering students’ name for the meeting would be till 1:00 pm.  Parents will not be 

allowed to enter the school after that time. 

• Your children are your responsibility, supervision is not available at the time of the 

meeting.  STUDENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO ATTEND THE MEETING. 

•  

Note worthy: 

Kindly note that our students’ dismissal on those days will be at 11:40 pm.  A special 

schedule is to be followed that day and will be announced on Google Classroom. 

Looking forward to seeing you all. 

 School Director 

 

 Mona Kamal 


